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To all Local Business Owners and Operators,
	The Carroll County Sheriff’s Office values all businesses that operate within our county. We take the duty to ensure safety for our communities and establishments seriously. Currently, we are updating our emergency contact information for commercial locations within our computer system, making it quickly accessible to our dispatchers should an emergency occur at your place of business.  Please review and complete the included form, making sure to include an after hours contact number. 
This document may be printed directly from this post, it can be picked up at the Sheriff's Office lobby window, or downloaded and printed from www.carrollcountysheriff.org
When completed, the form can be returned to us by emailing: kgalantine@carrollcountysheriff.org , it may be dropped off at the window in the Sheriff's Office lobby, or mailed directly to: The Carroll County Sheriff's Office (in c/o Dispatcher Galantine) at 43 Second St SE, Carrollton, OH 44615
If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact our office at (330) 627-2141 ext 0
On behalf of myself and our staff, thank you for the contribution that your business makes to our county.

Sheriff Calvin Graham
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